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QUESTIONS AT ANY TIME TO CABINET PORTFOLIO HOLDERS 
 

 
Response by the Portfolio Holder: 
 
I can confirm that we do have a dedicated and permanent Climate Change Officer 
Post which is currently part of a wider Regeneration team restructure.  The team are 
currently being consulted and posts will then be filled or recruited to over the next 4-6 
weeks.  As part of the wider restructure a further position has been included within 
the structure to take a lead on economic strategy and climate action.  All posts within 
the team have also been revised to embed climate action and sustainability at the 
heart of all economic regeneration work and ensure we focus on climate action 
across all areas of work.  
 
At the recent Climate Action Project Board the engagement responses were 
acknowledged as a fantastic opportunity for a wide ranging source of support and 
knowledge.  The areas were considered and each priority area in the strategy now 
has an identified lead within the organisation, who are considering our draft action 
plan and a proposal on how the offers of support will be aligned going forward.  
Leads will update and plans will be considered at our next meeting.  All those 
offering support have been thanked by the Head of Service for Economy and Digital 
with confirmation that we will be in touch once our plans are developed across the 
workstreams. 
 
 


